
 
 

 
Clinton Township Trustees Meeting 

Fulton County, Ohio 
 
 June 5, 2024          1:00 p.m. 
 
Trustees Present:  Ivan Hite, Dave Murry, Rick Frey 
 
Others Present:    Nancy Yackee Fiscal Officer, Jason Fisher, Zoning and Phil Kessler, Fire Chief  
Guests- Sherryann Franks, Maryann Reimund, Shellie Barclay 
 

   

   
  

President Rick Frey called the meeting to order followed by the Pledge of Allegiance and prayer. 
 
Trustee Hite made a motion to accept the minutes of the May 16, 2024 regular meeting as written.  
Trustee Murry seconded the motion. 
By vote:   Frey - Yes    Murry – Yes   Hite – Yes           Motion carried 
 
Trustee Murry made a motion to accept the June 5, 2024 agenda as given.  Trustee Hite seconded the 
motion. 
By vote:   Frey-Yes    Murry – Yes   Hite – Yes           Motion carried 
 
Trustee Murry made a motion to pay the bills as presented.   Trustee Hite seconded the motion. 
By vote:    Frey - Yes   Murry – Yes   Hite – Yes          Motion carried                            
 
Fiscal Officer Nancy Yackee presented the following financial reports for review and signatures and/or 
initials of the Trustees: 05/17/24-06/05/24 Payment Listing, Receipt Listing, Appropriation Status, 
Appropriation Budget, Revenue Status, Revenue Budget, Cash Summary by Fund. A copy of the Fund 
Status Report was given to each Trustee. 
 
Wauseon Union Cemetery-Chapel open more and Chapel and outside need a lot of work.  Sherryann is 
willing to help.  Cemetery landscaping needs a lot of work.  Trees need work.  Get rid of some of the 
shrubs.  Discussion of pros and cons of the Wauseon Union Cemetery.  Vandalism a problem also at the 
Cemetery.   
    
OLD BUSINESS 
 
 
ZONING 
 
Deed restrictions found for a subdivision and resident was building a garage.  Jason checked it out and it 
was figured out. 
Duck pond issue resolved between the neighbors 
Solar panel discussion 
Building permit issued today 
 
FIRE 
808 is back and working 
802 is being worked on 
Hose testing in August 
2 laptops ordered for 808 and 802 
 
 
ROAD 
 
Roadside mowing discussion-Trustees suggestion-mowing done by holidays-Memorial Day, July 4 and 
Labor Day. 
 
CEMETERY 



Trustee Dave Murry reported on Regional Planning meeting. Blighted properties being torn down.  
 
Trustee Ivan Hite talked about the Senior Center.  It will be going back to Clinton Township.Discussion 
 
The next township meeting will be held Thursday, June 20 at 1:00 PM. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
A motion was made by Trustee Hite to adjourn at 3:30 p.m.  Trustee Murry seconded the motion.      
By vote:  Frey - Yes    Murry– Yes            Hite – Yes           Motion carried 
 
 
 
 
 
____________________________________ 
Rick Frey, President 

 
____________________________________   Date: June 5, 2024 

Dave Murry, Vice President 

 
 
____________________________________   _______________________________ 
Ivan Hite                        Nancy J Yackee, Fiscal Officer 


